
 

 

 
 

26th May 2015 

 

Dear Parents 

Firstly the good news!  In response to our recent letter looking for sponsorship for our new computers, 

we are extremely happy to report that we have now got funding for 7 full computers.  This is absolutely 

amazing and we thank those parents who have been so generous. 

We did say in that letter that we would give you an opportunity to contribute smaller amounts to our 

fund raising effort, bearing in mind that many of you are not in the position financially to sponsor a full or 

part computer. 

Our Student Council has come up with a number of fundraising ideas.  We have a very active and 

competent Student Council here in St. Attracta's Senior School and their latest idea is a great  one.  Each 

class is going to be given a giant computer keyboard.  The children will then be asked to "buy" a key (or 

two) at a cost of €10 per key.  This will give children "ownership" of a key so that when our computer 

room is up and running next September, children will be able to identify the key they have bought and 

feel that they have contributed in no small way to bringing our computer room up to a state of the art 

facility which we will all be proud of. 

The Student Council will speak to the children at Assembly and in their individual classes about this 

venture and we hope it will be well supported.  It makes us so proud as a school to have our young 

people so full of good ideas and willing to take on responsibility for making their school a better place. 

Look out for their other brilliant (and fun) ideas coming up before the summer holidays! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

______________________     _____________________  
Evelyn Doyle       Muireann Máirtín 
On behalf of the Fund Raising Committee   Principal 
 
               Student Council 


